NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

City of
VALLEO N

REGULAR MEETING OF THE
Calfomia INTERAGENCY COMMITTEE
City Hall
555 Santa Clara Street AUGUST 26, 2013

Vallejo, CA 94590

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular InterAgency Committee meeting
scheduled for Monday, August 26, 2013 has been cancelled. The next regular
meeting of the InterAgency Committee will be held on Monday, September 23, 2013 at
6:00 p.m.

Further information may be obtained in the City Clerk’'s Office, 555 Santa Clara Street,
Vallejo, California,

Dawn G. Abrahamson, MMC
City Clerk

DATED: August 15, 2013

| hereby certify that | caused a true copy of the above notice to be delivered to each of the Committee
Members of the InterAgency Committee and that this notice was posted at City Hall, 555 Santa Clara
Street, CA at 12:00 p.m., Thursday, August 15 2013.
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Dawn G. Abrahamson
City Clerk




